## Summary of Written and Oral Submissions: Zoning By-Law Amendment, 1850 Walkley Road

In addition to those outlined in the Consultation Details section of the report, the following outlines the written and oral submissions received between the publication of the report and prior to City Council's consideration:

## Number of delegations/submissions

Number of delegations at Planning Committee: 0

Number of written submissions received by Planning Committee and Council between May 13 and June 12, 2019: 1

Primary concerns, by individual Beverly Renaud, Executive Director, and Christie Saikaly, Program Coordinator, Hawthorne Meadows Nursery School (written submission)

- Concerns about the snow dump zone and potential stress to their fence and/or excess snow in the play yard that could create an unsafe condition for the children
- Requested details about landscaping to confirm that shrubbery being planted will extend the length of the fence, providing privacy from the parking lot and drive-through

## Primary reasons for support, by individual

None provided

Effect of Submissions on Planning Committee Decision: Debate: The committee Carried this item on consent, without discussion or debate

Vote: The committee carried the report as presented, without change to the report recommendations.

## Effect of Submissions on Council Decision:

Council considered all written and oral submissions in making its decision and CARRIED this item as presented, without change to the report recommendations.